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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

There is nothing more important to me that caretaking our wildlands for the future.  In addition, with climate

change as a threat to all of our futures, keeping as many trees in the ground, and keeping forest heathy are

essential.  Please do not log this forest.

 

The scale of this project means an environmental impact statement must be completed first! There is plenty of

clearcutting and logging on private lands and your responsibility is to the future of washington's forests and

communities. The necessary new road construction alone is also incredibly destructive for the surrounding forest

that remains.  

 

My gratitude is immense for your consideration of these issues, and for listening to what the people of

Washington State really want.

 

 

 


